
Join current and prospective Large Donor Council Members for a 
meeting with Governor Scott Walker to discuss issues important to 
the commercial real estate industry.  For more information and to 
RSVP*, please contact Tracy at CARW (tracy@carw.com), Jim at 
NAIOP (jim@naiop-wi.org), or Marne at GMAR (marne@gmar.ws).

Suggested Conduit Contribution:
$400 - Photo & Reception
$250 - Reception only

*Must be a current or prospective LDC to attend

Join Us:

Tuesday, April 18, 2017
2443 N Wahl Ave, Milwaukee, WI 53211
5:00-7:00PM—Reception

   ___ I will be attending this event.             ___ I will not be attending this event. 

Name ___________________________     Company __________________________________

Email _________________________________________    Phone _______________________
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